
What’s happening at St Andrew’s Centre 

Monday  11 November to Sunday 17 November 2019 
 

Mainly Music  

Girls’ Brigade  

Opportunity Shop opens between 10 am and 2 pm week days and 10 am 
to 12 noon on Saturday. Christmas Shop is open 

Thursday Worship at 10 am  

 

Church Contact Details 

Church Office Monday to Friday           9 am to 2.15 pm 535 4403 

Interim Moderator  Rev. Lorraine Francis   lorrainefrancis2019@gmail.com 027 2831810 

Interim Session Clerk Cherie Moran               cherie@moran.kiwi.nz 534  7369 

Youth Co-ordinator Jude Dosado                 judedosado@yahoo.com 576 8199 

Children & Youth Pastor Bronwynn Croxford       bron@howpres.org.nz 021 087 33280 

Finance Church Office                finance@howpres.org.nz 535 4403 

   
Prayer Chain Margaret Smith (Snr)    mamasmithnz@gmail.com 576 3206 

Op Shop Monday to Friday 10 am—2 pm & Saturdays 10am to noon 535 3760 

Website     www.howpres.org.nz                                                                                          
Find King’s Kids on Facebook: King’s Kids at St Andrews Howick Presbyterian                    

Services on Sunday 17 November 

 

9.30 am Morning Service  
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  Sunday 10 November 2019 

www.howpres.org.nz 

Welcome! 

To the 2nd Howick Girls Brigade  

and their families! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

9.30 am Family  Service  

“A Gratitude Attitude” 
      Scriptures:        Psalm 139 

  Luke 17 

         Led by:            Rev. David Smith 

 

         Duty Elders     Heather Hoe 

  Bill Milnes 

         Music Leader:  Venetia Daniel 

        Organist: Neil Guyan 

WELCOME TO NEWCOMERS 

We warmly welcome you to worship with us today. 

Please feel free to introduce yourselves, sign our visitors 
book on the table in the foyer and collect any brochures.  

There is a “T-loop” hearing aid loop in the main 
sanctuary which you are welcome to use if needed.  If 
you experience any problems, ask at the sound desk at 
the back of the church.  

If you would like Prayer, please come to the front left 
rows after the service where an Elder will pray with you. 

Children 

Children will be called to King’s Kids during the service.  
Wired children remain for the service. 

  



NOTICES 

N.B.  The Christmas Edition of the Torch With all the stories and lots of     
photos taken since the last edition of the Torch, there should be lots of 
thought provoking writings and happy things to share.  Please send to Jane in 
the Office this week—the new Torch is due for distribution on 22 November. 

N.B. Helpers for Sunday duties Each Torch there is list of rosters for 
Door Duty, Tea Duty, Data Projector and Sound Desk duties and for flower 
arranging —can you help?  Please tell Jane if you would like to spread the 
load.  It would be most welcome. 

A fair trade stall with Christmas decorations, a selection of  extra gifts 
and food  will be held on next Sunday 17

th
 November 9.30am . Special     

wishes? Talk to Stephanie Chamberlin.  Regular customers can pre order 
with Jude  Dosado before  Thursday 14th November   Plants, produce,                  
baking, preserves on a separate place  in the foyer. Donations welcome  

Offering Envelopes for the next quarter are in the foyer.  Please collect 
your numbered envelope. 

N.B. Mainly music leader. Please prayerfully consider a new leader for 
our very vibrant Mainly Music team. Both Debbie Jessup and Clare Arthur are 
unable to continue next year. Talk to Cherie or Jane. 

.  

Red Christmas Baskets  -   Preparing The Banquet     

Luke 14 v 13-14 –When you give a feast, invite the poor, the crippled, the 
lame, and the blind, and you will be blessed, because they are not able to pay 
you back.  God will repay you on the day the good people rise from death. 

We would like to continue the outreach we have undertaken over the last few 
years, and give each caregiver of a child receiving an Angel Tree gift a     bas-
ket of “goodies” .  We will deliver baskets and “Angel Tree” gifts together in 
early December. As New World Howick has kindly donated 40 bags I am sure 
there will  be some baskets of cheer for our own community, so if you know of 
anyone who has had a setback or who are in a difficult situation please let the 
office know so we can spread some cheer locally.                                             
Today someone will be on duty to give out the bags.  With the donated goods 
we will make up baskets at church prior to distribution.  If you would rather 
donate some goods to go into the bags, there will be a red bag in the foyer as 
a collection point. 

Please do not return the Red Bags before Sunday the 1st of December.  

Angel Tree Gifts  

We hope to have the names of children requiring a gift this year by the     mid-
dle of November. 

 


